
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Lowestoft Outer Harbour – Dive Activity alongside 

Quay walls East side of Hamilton and Waveney Docks 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port-Users are advised that Dive activity is scheduled to recommence in 

Lowestoft Outer Harbour Area as follows:- 

Location – New Quay walls on LEEF site (former SLP), East side of Hamilton and Waveney 

Docks (see below for specific area). 

Timings – Daylight hours commencing Tuesday 10th September, duration approx. 2 weeks. 

Craft/Vessels involved – Diving from small modular pontoon alongside quay wall. Safety 

boat in attendance. Call sign ‘Clyde Divers’ 

Area of Works – Diving at berth No’s 1 and 3 (South and North ends of site) 

 

Area of Dive Activity 

All vessels are requested to afford the dive area a wide berth and pass at slow speed to 

minimise vessel wash. Divers will be monitoring VHF Ch14. Flag ‘Alpha’ will be displayed 

when diving is taking place. 
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Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

09 September 2024 
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